## Newsletter

# THE HAWC SHOW HAS BEEN CANCELLED. HOWEVER, WE WILL HAVE OUR REGULAR MEETING THIS SATURDAY, OCTOBER 19, 2024.

#### President's Message



Hello fellow wood carvers,

I'm sure by now that we've cancelled the carving show this year. It is with a heavy heart that we had to make this decision. The good news is Shen has managed to get us 2 rooms in The Fonteno Senior Education near the baseball fields at The Bayland Community Center Campus. We will be meeting on Saturday the 19th from 9-1:30.

I look forward to

seeing y'all there,
don't forget to bring
your show and tells!
I don't have the
raffle items yet, so
as a result no pics.
Keep up to date on
our Facebook and
Group Me app.
Looking forward to
seeing you there,
Kenan

Page 2 Newsletter





Jamie Frontiera









Volume 16, Issue 10 Page 3







Page 4 Newsletter



Lance Rath



Volume 16, Issue 10 Page 5





Kenan Schultz



Page 6 Newsletter

#### **Ronnie Boston's Class**





Page 7 Newsletter

### **Scenes from the August Meeting**







The Houston Area Woodcarvers will meet from 9am-1:30 pm on the 3rd Saturday of October at the Fontenot Senior Education Center, which is located near the baseball fields at the Bayland Park Community Center, 6400 Bissonnet St., Houston, TX 77074.

See us on the Web: houstonareawoodcarvers.com

EMAIL: houstonwoodcarvers@yahoo.com On Facebook: Houston Area Wood Carvers